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Registration 

 

Registration is required to attend the 

8:30 am on Wednesday, October 1

registration desk will be located near the entrance of the Ban

floor (street level) of the Conference Center; 

confirm your attendance by sending an e

geftrustee@worldbank.org, with a 
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Note on Logistics 

Replenishment Meeting will be held at the World Bank Office in Paris on 

Thursday, October 15, 2009 at: 

The World Bank European Office 

Conference Unit, Room A 

-00 

-67 

to attend the replenishment meeting.  Registration will begin at 

October 14, and the meeting will begin at 9:00 am.  

esk will be located near the entrance of the Bank’s office on the ground 

evel) of the Conference Center; the meeting room is one floor below

confirm your attendance by sending an e-mail addressed to Ms. Julie Wagshal at 

, with a copy to Ms. Kathia Coupry at Kcoupry@worldbank.org
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eeting will be held at the World Bank Office in Paris on 

stration will begin at 

  The 

on the ground 

meeting room is one floor below.  Please 

mail addressed to Ms. Julie Wagshal at 

Kcoupry@worldbank.org. 
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Events 
 

Mr. Axel van Trotsenburg, Vice President, Concessional Finance and Global 

Partnerships, and Ms. Monique Barbut, CEO and Chairperson, Global Environment 

Facility, will host a cocktail reception/dinner for the Heads of Delegation on Tuesday, 

October 13, 2009 at 7:00 pm at:  

 

  Les Salons des Arts et Métiers 

  Salon Delage 

  9bis avenue d'Iéna 

  75116 Paris 

 

Lunch will be served for all participants on Wednesday and Thursday (October 14 – 15) 

at the World Bank office. 

 

If you have any further questions regarding this meeting, please contact Ms. Kathia 

Coupry via e-mail (kcoupry@worldbank.org) or telephone (+1 202.458.0569). 

 

 

 


